

May 5, 2022

Dear Fifth Grade Parents and Students,

It is time to start thinking about your student's transition to Christa McAuliffe Middle School for the 2022-2023 school year. To help in this process, we have scheduled an Open House for parents and students on Wednesday, May 18th, 2022 from 5:30 - 6:30 PM at Christa McAuliffe Middle School. The CMMS staff and student leaders will be available to share important information about middle school. You will also be able to ask questions and take a tour of the building. All fifth grade students, as well as School of Choice parents and students, along with students who will be new to our school, no matter what grade, are invited and encouraged to attend.

We are looking forward to meeting all of you at the Open House! We hope to see you then!

DATE: Wednesday, MAY 18th

TIME: 5:30 PM - 6:30 PM

PLACE: CHRISTA MCAULIFFE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Sincerely,

Mrs. Renee Mrozinski Mr. Jeff Albrecht

Principal Assistant Principal